
Subject: My Support of Bill SB875 

Dear Health Committee Members, 

 

My daughter has adrenal insufficiency and I am writing in support of SB875.  My daughter is 

fortunate that she has yet to need an injection of Solu-Cortef® however, she still must keep 

it with her at all times In case of emergency.  I worry about the day she will need her 

injection and hope that someone would be allowed to help give it to her.  

 

Parents send their children to school believing they will be safe.  However, unless teachers 

are able to inject emergency medications to their students with adrenal insufficiency, none 

of those children will be safe.  If a child with diabetes can receive a glucagon injection and 

child with allergies can be given an epi-pen injection then I see no reason why children with 

adrenal insufficiency cannot receive their Solu-Cortef®. 

 

Please pass this bill and help ensure the safety of all children with adrenal insufficiency. 

 

Thank you, 

Rick Garboden 

 


